
 

 

 
 

THE OHIO FIRE CHIEFS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

2017 CONFERENCE REPORT 

 

Consulting Division 

 

President Klein and members of the Association: 

 

It is my pleasure to submit the Consulting Division report for the year ending June 30, 

2017.  Since last year’s conference, the Consulting Division has received numerous 

inquiries regarding services available and other requests for assistance.   

 

During the past year, the Consulting Division completed the following fire officer 

selection processes: Bainbridge Township Fire Chief, Madison Township Fire Chief 

(Richland Co), Liberty Township Fire Chief (Delaware Co), Jerome Township Fire 

Chief, Spring Valley Township Fire Chief, village of Grafton Fire Chief, and city of 

Lebanon Lieutenant.  Consulting projects completed over the past year include Falls 

Township Fire District Feasibility Study, Dresden and Frazeysburg Joint Fire District 

Feasibility Study, Southwest Hancock County Fire District Feasibility Study, Clay 

Township Emergency Response District Analysis,  Monclova Township Organizational 

Evaluation, Concord Township Facility Assessment and Station Location Analysis (Lake 

Co), and Sterling Fire District SOP and Policy Development.  We also facilitated the 

development of a mission and vision for Pleasant Township Fire Department and 

Strategic Planning for Jefferson Township Fire Department (Madison Co).  

 

Projects currently underway include a Fire Chief selection process, three strategic 

planning processes, and one organizational evaluation.  The past year has been very busy 

and the upcoming year appears to be one of continued growth. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Chief (Retired) Stan Crosley, CFO, EFO, MIFireE                                                                    

Consulting Division Manager 


